Dear Parents/Guardians,

Nothing like a little bite of joy to bring you happiness!
Bring Krispy Kreme doughnuts and coffee to your coworkers or family, and add a boost of happiness to

their day!

e WHO: Richard Beasley Elementary School
e  WHAT: Krispy Kreme Fundraiser

e WHEN: Orders and cash payment are due back to school no later than Wednesday, September
20, 2023. Please note that to avoid dealing with cash, you can reserve your order by purchasing
on School Cash Online.

Orders can be picked up after school in the library, Tuesday, October 3, and Wednesday,
October 4, 2023. **Qrders will be available beginning at 3:10 PM.

e WHY: Funds raised will support purchasing technology and, a range of diverse reading materials
for our students.

We are once again very excited about this initiative, and we hope that you are as well. We look forward
to your participation and support. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Corbin-
Harper, our Principal at the above-mentioned email address or telephone number.

Thanking you in advance for your support!

Sincerely,
J. Corbin-Harper



